
February 1, 2023

Dear Ms. Luke and Mr. Cornell,

Although my official start date with Lake & Pen was in the summer of 2015, my relationship with
the district goes back to 2010 and my first year as the principal in Bristol Bay sharing our joint
inservice.  I fondly recall driving the SAVEC shuttle bus helping transport teachers and their
families from King Salmon to the school in Naknek.  Now I find myself staring down the spring
semester of my eighth year with LPSD.  I don’t know where the time has gone.

I have decided to seek new professional opportunities next year.  As such, I am tendering my
resignation, effective at the conclusion of the FY23 contract year.  I’ve been fortunate to work
with a group of fantastic educators, administrators and support staff during my time with LPSD
and will cherish the memories we’ve made together.

Respectfully,

Jim Dube


